
 

 

For Immediate Release      Dated: 11 January, 2023. 

 

 

UPDATE ON COMPANIES REGISTRY SERVICES 

 

 

The Registrar General’s Department (the Department) wishes to update members of the public 

on the disruption of Companies Registry services further to the Department’s Public Notice 

issued on Friday 16 December, 2022. 

 

As the Department previously informed the public, on Friday 9 December, 2022, the Companies 

Registry system experienced a crash of its aged servers resulting in Companies Registry data 

being inaccessible and consequently, the Companies Registry services were negatively impacted. 

The Department acknowledges that this has caused great inconvenience to members of the public 

and wishes to assure our clients and stakeholders that we are working assiduously to resolve our 

current challenges. 

 

In this regard, the Department advises that the newly designed and created Companies Registry 

Online System (CROS) will be launched in the shortest possible time. The public is advised that 

to access CROS, registration for a Companies Registry Account is required. To register, please 

visit the Companies Registry website via www.legalaffairs.gov.tt. 

 

Members of the public are therefore encouraged to register as we anticipate that CROS will be 

launched and functional on Wednesday 1 February, 2023. 

 

We again apologise for any inconvenience caused and appreciate your understanding in this 

matter. 

 

END. 
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